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CENTENNIAL HALL JUNEAU INTERNET INFORMATION 
 

  

For a wireless connection during the Council meeting, use these instructions:  

 

1. Make sure all browsers and e-mail programs are closed 

2. Make sure a wireless signal is available and your computer’s wireless is on 

3. Connect to the SSID (Network Name): “Centennial-Hall” 

4. Enter “fishcouncil2017” in the password in the box marked Access Code: Click 

“Connect”. You’re online! 

 
 

 

 


